
Principal Message 1/13/23 

Stevenson Families, 

What a wonderful week we have had!  Our Fifth and Sixth grade students did an exceptional job with 
their performance of Aladdin the Musical.  The singing, dancing, costumes, set…WOW!  I’m in awe of the 
hard work, dedication, and talent of the students, teachers, and volunteers involved in the production.   

Please remember that Monday the 16th there is no school.  Tuesday the 17th and Wednesday the 18th 
our Fourth through Sixth grade students will be participating in the school level Science & Engineering 
Fair.  Report cards will be issued to students and posted to Focus on Thursday.  Friday the 20th will be 
club and class picture day.  Please make sure students are in uniform.  Also, Friday we will hold our 
annual Penguin Palooza.  We hope to see everyone on our back field for some Penguin 
fun!  The deadline to pre-order your entrance wristband is January 16th, after that date you will need to 
purchase your wristbands at the gate.  Wristbands will come home with your child by January 18th 
(waivers must be filled out in order to receive your wristband).   Due to temperature change, we have 
exchanged the water dump station for a 40 ft dual lane inflatable obstacle course.  That sure sounds like 
fun!  The links below will take you to all things Penguin Palooza.  If you have any questions, please email 
help@rlsfundraising.org.   

Penguin Palooza registration and waiver signature: 

https://forms.gle/neRyQDkmgkJMTE3K8 

Penguin Palooza wristband purchase: 

https://tinyurl.com/PenguinPaloozaRegistration 

Penguin Palooza food pre orders: 

https://tinyurl.com/PenguinPaloozaFood.  

Ensure you are still able to volunteer per the Sign Up Genius: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-penguin2 

With cold weather approaching, I want to remind families that we have a plethora of jackets in our lost 
and found.  Please remind students to look in the lost and found if you are missing an item.  Students 
know that the lost and found is located at the end of the main hallway as they are exiting the building 
for the playground and the PAB.   

That’s it for this week.  I hope you enjoy your three day weekend and do something fun with friends and 
family.  Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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